
From:   Patrick Walton   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   March 09, 2022

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We are removing our request to use the VHF frequencies originally included in our application.
Accordingly, we have made the following changes:

* Updated Form 442
* Uploaded REV C of the Narrative Description
* Uploaded REV B of Attachment 2 Antenna Beam Patterns
* Uploaded REV C of Attachment 6 SpaceVal Report
* Uploaded REV C of Attachment 7 SpacePub Report
* Delivered REV C of Attachment 5 SpaceCap Database to Nimesh Sangani via email.


